
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is the time of year again where we start thinking about transition. This year, rather than just a list 
of classes, each teacher has shared a photograph of themselves and a little blurb. The new class 
teachers are really looking forward to meeting their classes on our transition mornings in July. 

To get the ball rolling, here is mine… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


